
Answers to questions raised during the Q&A session: 

 

A. Parents need to download "parent apps" as soon as possible. 

  

B. Students are required to stay in the school for lunch. They may bring their 

own lunch box and pay $1 a day to the tuck shop for reheating service. Parents 

may also deliver the lunch box for their children at the reception area. 

The school will announce how to order lunch boxes from the outsourced 

supplier at the beginning of the school year. 

  

C. The timetable of online classes, ZOOM link and ID will be sent to 

students and parents on or before September 1 through "Parent apps". ZOOM 

class time is from 9:00am to 1:25pm; there are 5 sessions a day, each lasting 

40 minutes (see Academic Affairs PowerPoints for details). For face-to-face 

classes in future, the school will use the 6-day cycle timetable. 

  

D. Be prepared for the Online Opening Ceremony of the new school year at 

9:00am on September 1. 

  

E. For those who have ordered textbooks through the school, please come to 

school on 23rd August from 10:00am to 12:00 noon to pay for and pick up the 

books. 

  

F. Uniforms for P.E. lessons can be ordered after face-to-face classes resume. 

  

G. Students residing in the Mainland can use ZOOM to take classes. 

  

H. Students are not allowed to wear earrings, bracelets or accessories to 

school. 

 

I. Students can bring packaged biscuits or bread to school, and eat at the 

cover playground during the break, but not in the classroom. 

  

J. For your child to bring a mobile phone to school, you must apply first. The 

device will be kept by the class teacher through the school hours. Students 

can use the school phone at the reception area to contact their parents. 

  

K. Every S1 student needs to participate in an extra-curricular activity.      

 

L. To review the details, please click on this link 

<http://www.tpsy.edu.hk/news/s1/s1.html> 

http://www.tpsy.edu.hk/news/s1/s1.html


 


